PUNJAB AND HARYANA HIGH COURT,
CHANDIGARH

PUBLIC NOTICE

Written Test for the post of Driver is scheduled to be held on
29.5.2014. The Roll numbers of all the eligible candidates have already been
dispatched. In case roll number is not received till 26.5.2014, one may

contact Recruitment Cell on Ph. No. 0172-6607123.

Note:-  Duplicate Roll number shall be issued to the candidate who have
been found eligible by the Hon’ble Committee. Candidates are
advised to first contact telephonically. If advised they may visit
Recruitment cell for collection of Duplicate Roll Nos.

Registrar Recruitment



